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              FEBRUARY 4, 2010 
 

 

 

 

The Arkansas Tobacco Control did not hold its regularly scheduled meeting of February 

4, 2010 due to a lack of a quorum.  All business of the Board will be moved to the March 

4, 2010 meeting. 

 

 

 

 

      

Minutes prepared by                  Janis L Campbell             
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